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shed is open Mon-sAt 10.00AM to 3.00pM 
 

Apologies: Lauren Gordyn, Tony Rotunno, Hans Van Dyk and Neil Bennett. 
General Business: 
Local Government Casey Council by Brian Oates-not to be missed. 
Derek-Light Exercise. 
Music Group 
Wednesday-Photo Group with Vin; 10.00am 
Naughty Boys Thursday-Pool Comp, Carpet Bowls and a delicious lunch for 
$5.00 
Bunnings BBQ-Sunday 1st September 
                              -Saturday 28th October 
Father’s Day Function-29th August 
Naughty Boys Thursday-Pool Comp, Carpet Bowls and a delicious lunch for 
$5.00 
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Andrews Centre. 
9th October Taps & Drains 
15th October Door Handles & Locks 
23rd October Re-grouting 
6th Nov Car Maintenance & Pest Control 
 
Brian A, Michael Clark and Howard de Zylva 
 
6 Tables for the SES Changing Room plus $50 by vote. 
 
In the Workshop today the safe use of Power Tools by Tony Brosinsky. 
 
Birthdays in August;               P2 
1st William Theodridis 
8th William Beattie  
11th Burt Whittle 
14th Glenn Mercer 
15th Sury Pokkuluri 
21st Peter Wallace 
23rd David Taylor 
26th Jeff Miller 
26th Trevor Radcliff  
 
“How Come” 
How come on the busiest morning of the week, the biscuit barrel is nearly empty! 
Now we have a permanent member of 6 days in the Shed. 
Drinking coffee and eating biscuits to his little heart’s content. 
Now with a little bit of forethought and consideration for other members and 
pride in the Shed, 
How about filling up the “Bikkie” barrel and making sure there is enough milk etc 
and the mugs are washed and put away. 
What a fabulous Shed life we could all look forward to! 
Just remember there’s no “i“in Teamwork. 
 
 
 



   
 
Not Hans “Solo” but with Mrs Van Dyk somewhere in Central NSW on the way to 
Qld. 
“Try to do a good deed for someone each day.” 
 
Don’t forget- If you make a mess don’t wait for your Mum, you clean it up! 
 
 
The SES will be coming on Tuesday to pick up their 6 little benches. 
They would like to say a few words to the members and will bring along one of 
their trucks for us to look over. 
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A small group of Thursday Trippers visited Living Legends Retirement Village for 
former racehorses. It is situated just near the end of Tullamarine main runway. As 
the Jets took off for destinations worldwide the old horses braced against the 
cool wind and probably told each other tales of the past. 
Inside the Homestead Ian and Will also recounted tales of the Past Living 
Legends All! 
 

   
Living Legends Excursion: 
 



 

 
 



 

 
For those who can’t read the small print: 
Now here’s this week’s Rogue-Aaron. 
And why is he so happy and animated? 
Well, he’s happy with his turning accomplishments in constructing beautiful 
writing pens, using exotic timbers from around the world. 
And finishing each piece with time consuming layers of staining and polishing. 
Great work Aaron and no wonder you look so happy.  
 
If you make a mess clean it up. 



 
Try to do someone a good turn each day. 

 
 
Look what I found! 
 
 
 



 
 
Words from a Past President-Trevor Ratcliffe 
 
“Hi Rodney. 
I offer the following items for the Bulletin. 
This morning whilst casting an eye over the Bulletin I noticed a picture of a bloke 
vat the Pool Table. I thought it was a new member but looking again I realised that 
the bloke in the picture is me! Clearly playing pool is not good for me-making me 
appear much older than I am. 
Rodney, congratulations on recently assuming your position as Bulletin Editor 
and for your “lively” reporting of events. 
However, I offer my thanks to the former Editor, Paul Morris who introduced the 
Bulletin. 
Over the years the Bulletin has kept folk up to date and maintained an important 
means of communication for those who have not been able to attend. Thanks 
Paul. 
“Trevor Radcliffe.” 
 



 
 
 
Barefoot Bowls @ DC on Friday 30th August $5.00 see Rod James. 
 
 
 Editor: Rod James 
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